Lizard Morph Bi-Weekly Meeting (March 6)

e Participants: Mercedes Quintana and Victoria Concepcién Chavez.
e Discussion:

(@)

Team Updates: Ayush might not be available, and Zichen will not be advising
this term. Moving forward, Victoria will be the primary advisor.

Project Work: They discuss issues with the app. Mercedes highlights that
the annotations in the app are not updating correctly, as the SVG does not
refresh automatically. Victoria suggests prioritizing functionality over
aesthetics at this stage.

Server Setup: There is some discussion about the availability of a server,
with a plan to look into the resources Georgia Tech has to offer.

Next Steps: Mercedes needs to work on getting a good recording from John
manually annotating a lizard and to resolve not being too see changes. They
also planto fix the server setup and focus on improving the app's
functionality.

Case Studies: Victoria suggests looking foracademic papers, especially
case studies, to help with the project to apply to CHI. Mercedes expresses
interest in reviewing these.

Teams and Notifications: They briefly discuss the challenges with Teams
notifications. Mercedes and Victoria talk about how to manage activity
notifications on Teams and ensure they don't miss important updates.

In conclusion, the meeting focused on ongoing project tasks, including technicalissues

with an app, and administrative updates about advisors and team availability.



